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Dear Valued Customers, 

Greetings from Gateway Rail,  

Gateway Rail Freight Ltd (GatewayRail), is pleased to announce achievement of another 

milestone in its endeavor to implement latest technology across its Inland Container Depots. 

Starting 15th Sep 2015, Gateway Rail has introduced the facility of online submission of 

Shipping Line Delivery Orders through its website for Import deliveries (FDS and YDS).  

Importers will not be required to submit physical copy of the Shipping Line DO to take 

Container / cargo delivery if the DO is transmitted online by the Shipping line. Physical 

copies will be accepted in cases where Shipping lines have not started transmitting on line 

DO’s.  

Initially, Gateway Rail has introduced this facility at its ICD Garhi Harsaru, Gurgaon and ICD 

Piyala, Faridabad. This will help importers to clear their consignments on a fast track mode. 

Looking forward to your continuous business support. Assuring you the best of our services. 

Best Regards, 
Customer Service Desk 
Gateway Rail 
 

 


